FLOR@VILLE

CITY OF FLORESVILLE
BUILDING AND STANDARDS COMMISSION

NOTICE
To Christopher Roman, the owner of 1222 Plum, Floresville, Wilson County, Texas 78114.

You are herein commanded to appear before the Floresville City Council on May 25, 2023 at
6:00 p.m. at the Floresville City Hall, in the Council Chambers. The purpose of this meeting
is to consider the request of the Chief Building Official to declare 1222 Plum street, Floresville,
Texas 78114, to be an unsafe structure and to order the same be vacated, repaired, secured or
demolished and/or shut off utilities.

Therefore you are commanded to appear and show cause why this unoccupied residence or
structure should not be declared a nuisance or substandard building; and show cause why you
should not be ordered to vacate, repair, or destroy such unoccupied residence or occupied
building or structure.



